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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

RAISING FUTURE LEADERS

ACADEMIC WORK HAS
COMMENCED IN TOP GEAR AS THE
FIRST WBE AND NOTE CHECKING
HAVE BEEN SCHEDULED TO TAKE
PLACE IN THIRD WEEK.

A

OUR BIENNIAL INTER-HOUSE
SPORTS COMPETITION TAKES
PLACE ON THE 7TH OF MARCH,
2024. IT PROMISES TO BE BIGGER
AND BETTER.

2024 SCHOLARSHIP ENTRANCE
EXAMINATION IS HERE AGAIN. IT IS
SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 17.
REGISTRATION IS FREE AND
LIKEWISE ONGOING.

Happy  New Year to all our esteemed parents
and students. The previous term recorded a
huge success for us as a school and we trust
that this term will yield a more fulfilling
academic journey.

Readers they say are leaders. At Universal
Whitehall, we are committed to raising
leaders of great repute who will be able to
compete favourably with their counterparts
across the world, with our cutting-edge
technology, a conducive atmosphere for
learning and a professional teaching staff
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